
 

       

    
  

13 September 2024 

Our Ref: MMY.JCP.Business&AccountingEvent 

Dear Families 

Calling all aspiring business and accounting professionals. This is an event that you do not want to 
miss! 
 

Are you an ambitious business professional or an aspiring accountant who is looking to learn more 
about the industry and gain some advice to help you nail your dream role? If so, then this event is 
for you! 
 

The Young Professionals are thrilled to invite you to a very exciting, huge online business & 
accounting event on Monday 16th September, from 5.00pm – 7.00pm. 
 

During this event, we are delighted to be hosting 2 of the big 4 accountancy firms – PwC and KPMG, 
alongside the incredibly prestigious AICPA & CIMA, Forvis Mazars, BDO, Evelyn Partners, Amazon 
Accounting Division and Grant Thornton. 
 

This multi-employer business & accounting event will include a keynote session from a senior 
member of staff from each of the above employers, as well as a rare opportunity for students to ask 
direct questions to leaders at these global firms throughout the evening. 
 

Students will gain a vast insight into the upcoming work experience, graduate and apprenticeship 
opportunities with the likes of PwC and benefit from the first-hand advice and key tips from these 
hugely successful, powerhouse companies, ensuring you are well equipped to excel in any 
recruitment process! 
 
Following the event, you will receive a certificate of completion within 7 working days. This can be 
used on your CVs or LinkedIn profile and will undoubtably enhance your applications for upcoming 
opportunities and help your CV to really stand out! 
 

This event is open to all students in school/college from across the UK & Ireland. 
 
Our events are very popular so make sure you sign up below as soon as possible to confirm your 
place at this incredible event. 
 

Application Link:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MYSSXZ7 
 

If you have any questions, please get in touch and we hope to see you there! Do not forget to add 
this to your Unifrog account and let me know that you are taking part m.mylrea@stowhigh.com 
 

Kind regards 
 

Melenie Mylrea  
 
Futures Coordinator  
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